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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Military and Veterans Affairs 
Division of Administrative Services 
 

 

All-Hazard Mitigation Plans 
RFP 230000003 
Amendment # 2 

November 2nd, 2022 

This amendment is being issued to provide answers to questions asked and to change details about 
the solicitations Deadline for Receipt of Proposals. 

 
This Amendment is being issued to answer questions and for change purposes only. This document does not 
need to be returned with your proposal. Sections for answered questions and changes to the RFP are also 
included on this page. 
 
Important Note to Offerors: You do not need to return this page of the amendment document with your proposal. 
Only the RFP terms and conditions referenced in this amendment are being changed. All other terms and conditions 
of the RFP remain the same. 
 
Gavin M. Fairbanks  
Procurement Specialist II                        
Phone:   (907) 428-7224 
Email:   MvaDasProcurement@alaska.gov   

 
Questions submitted by potential offerors and answers from the state: 

 
Question 1: Is there an anticipated timeline for when we can expect the amendment that is being issued 
answering questions from the pre-proposal conference on October 24th, 2022? 
 
Answer 1: Questions are currently still in the works of being answered. I anticipate the amendment will be issued 
by the end of week, November 4th, 2022.  
 

Changes to the RFP: 
 

Change 1: This change is being made to extend the current Deadline for Receipt of Proposals until November 16th, 
2022 at 2:00pm Alaska Time. 
  

mailto:MvaDasProcurement@alaska.gov

